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President’s Note 

Aren't these warmer days just     
wonderful!? I am so excited to get out of         
the house and have more play dates at        
the park!  
 
This month we have lots to look forward        
to with an informative speech about skin       
care at our next meeting and multiple       
children's activities.  
 
If you would like to get a bit more         
involved in Montgomery Moms next year,      
perhaps start thinking of taking on a       
Board position. We have quite a few       
opening up for next year. If you think you         
might be interested please let me know       
and we can discuss further. It is the        
Board members who make this club what       
it is and this year's Board has been        
wonderful. I am so grateful for      
everything they have done! 
 
Have a great one and see you all soon! 
Maria 
Montgomery Moms President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome New Members! 
Lynsey Fogle - two girls ages 3 & 1 
Kristen Wilson - Hadley, age 4 & Kellen, almost 2 
 

GENERAL MEETINGS 

Montgomery Moms meets on the second Tuesday of 
the month at 7:30 pm. 
 
The next meeting is ​March 13th at 7:30 pm at 
Terwilliger Lodge.  ​The meeting will include an 
informative speech about skin care.  More 
information to come! 
 
Upcoming Meetings: 
April - No meeting this month 
May 8th - TBD 
 
Outreach 
If you are expecting or have a situation in which 
meals would be helpful, please contact Anne Cooper 
at ​annereid@gmail.com 
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Spring Couples Party 
 
Please mark your calendars for 
Saturday, April 14th​ and join us for 
a fun night out with your spouse 
and Montgomery Moms! We will be 
meeting at BC's Bottle Lodge in 
Montgomery at 7:30 pm for light 
appetizers and, of course, plenty of 
drinks.  Make sure to RSVP to the 
Evite coming soon! 

 
 
Moms’ Night Out  
 
March MNO ​- Get those nails 
Spring Break-ready with a manicure 
and/or pedicure!  Join us for a 
Moms’ Night Out at Ambiance Nail 
Salon in the Harper’s Point 
shopping center, and get 10% off 
services. 
 
Playgroup 
 
Members who would like 
information about playgroups or 
would like to join a playgroup (it’s 
not too late!): please email Teresa 
Morris at​ ​morris.teresa.a@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Club  
 
Here is the list of dates and books 
for our 2017 - 2018 Book Club. 
Meeting locations TBD.  
  
Thurs, Mar 22nd ​- The Book That 
Matters Most by Ann Hood (7 pm at 
Envision for trivia) 
 
Tues, April 10th​- The Power of Habit by 
Charles Duhigg (at Little Miami River 
Wines with Wine Club) 
 
Tues, May 1st​- The Orphan Train by 
Christina Baker Kline 
 
Thurs, Aug 30th​- A Man Called Ove by 
Fredrick Backman 
 
If you are interesting in joining, please 
email ​montgomerymomsinfo@yahoo.com​.  
 

 
Wine Club  
 
Tasting will take place at Little      
Miami River Wines on Loveland     
Maderia Road. The evening starts     
at 7:30 and the cost is $20 for wine         
and snacks. Please contact Maria     
Wysong if you are interested in      
being on the invite distribution. The      
next wine club meeting is on      
Tuesday, April 10th​. 
 

Children’s Activities 
 
Saturday, March 17 ​- DIY Pizza Dough 
Class at 10:00-11:15 am at Pizzeria 
Locale in Kenwood. Join us at Pizza 
Locale to make authentic pizza dough 
using traditional baking techniques. 
There is no charge for this event, but 
space is limited (max of 15 work 
stations). Please sign up at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e04
4daea82aa4f49-diypizza 
 

 
 
Monday, March 19, 11:00 am to Noon 
- Abrakadoodle Art Class at Kids First 
Sports Center.  The cost is $10 per 
Doodler. Hope to see you there! 
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Support Local Businesses! 
Montgomery Moms appreciates all of our advertisers. If you do reach out to one of our sponsors, ​please ​let them know 
Montgomery Moms sent you! 
 
And remember: if you or your spouse have a business you’d like to share, our members may take 50% off regular 
advertising rates. Contact Ashley Gratsch at ​ashleyeilers@yahoo.com​ ​for more information.  
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Montgomery Nursery School is a school of long-standing tradition that has been a part of Church of the Saviour and the Montgomery 
community for over 58 years.  With programming for children ages 2.5-5 years old, we strive to educate the whole child by targeting 

academic skills, social-emotional learning, and in sharing an understanding of God’s love for us.  Our programming provides children 
with a play-based curriculum rooted in the Ohio Early Learning Standards with an emphasis on kindergarten readiness.  We offer 
enrichment opportunities for children such as fitness, science, art, music, and yoga! For more detailed programming information, 

please visit our website at ​montgomerynurseryschool.net, ​like us on Facebook, or call our office at 513-984-1796 to schedule a tour!
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